SAMPLE


(DATE)

Congressman/Congresswoman/Senator (NAME)

(STREET)
(CITY, STATE, ZIP)

Dear Congressman/Congresswoman/Senator (NAME),

I am writing to thank you for your continued opposition to the Employee Free Choice Act (EFCA) or “card check” legislation that Congress is currently considering, H.R. 1409 and S. 560 in the House and Senate, respectively.  EFCA and any of the current compromises under consideration will hurt workers and prevent small businesses from creating jobs in [state/district].   

We applaud your continued support for protecting worker privacy and secret ballot elections in the workplace. Furthermore, your commitment to maintaining the ability of small businesses to negotiate first contracts on a level playing field is a victory for the small business owners and for job creation.  By opposing this anti-worker, job-killing legislation, you stand with workers and small businesses across [state name].  

For these reasons, we are grateful that you have chosen not to support this bill or for any compromise version of EFCA. 
Sincerely,

(SIGN)

